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The International Journal of Housing Policy is celebrating its 25th anniversary, and 
together with the UK Centre for Collaborative Housing Evidence (CaCHE) is hosting a 
symposium on Reflections and Developments in Housing Research: What’s Next? The 
seminar will situate its retrospective insights with an eye of the future direction of 
research. We hope that the occasion will be a celebration of the significant 
contributions of the housing research community and highlight the importance of 
continued research in shaping housing futures.  
 
Housing scholars are invited to submit short abstracts of papers (max 250 words) for 
the conference by 30 April.  
 
Abstracts may address a wide range of themes, including (but not limited to): 
 

• Past/ ongoing trends drivers – e.g. financialisaton, globalisation, neoliberalism, 
etc 

• New/ ongoing drivers: climate change, digitalisation, AI, populism 
• Housing governance: role of government in changing world 
• Policy transfer 
• Methodological developments 
• Global North and South 

 
Attendance at the conference, including a conference dinner, is free.  
 
However, there is a limited number of places. 
 
Please send abstracts to: Kalina Raeva, and put in the subject bar “IJHP/ CaCHE 
Symposium” 
 
Kalina.Raeva@glasgow.ac.uk 
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